Kemnal
Technology
College

21 February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers of Y7 Students

Y7 CLOSURE

| write to inform parents that to manage staff absences, | have taken the decision to close the school to Y7
students on Tuesday 22 February 2022. Therefore, all Y7’s are to work from home and are to return to school

on Wednesday 23 February 2022.

This decision has not been taken lightly and as we navigate our way through these challenging times, | have
to ensure that the health and safety of the College community is not compromised.

All work will be available on Google classrooms and students are expected to follow their normal timetable.
Students will know their log-on details from working remotely previously as well as our expectations of them.

As always, thank you for your support, stay safe and remain well.
Yours faithfully
C« Q()U@\(Lﬁ

Mr Christian Cavanagh
EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER
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